
 

 

August 1, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

During the past five years, I have had the pleasure of having Luke Huntrods as a student 

and FFA member.  As he graduates and prepares to accept new  

challenges, I welcome the opportunity to provide a recommendation on his behalf. 

 

In my association with Luke, he has been an excellent student and FFA  

member.  He has taken on many leadership roles in the FFA.  He is willing to put in the 

extra effort to complete what needs to be done.  He has been involved with many 

opportunities to enhance his learning.  He has been a great asset to have as a FFA officer 

and agricultural student.      

 

Luke is a hard worker and has set his future educational goals.  He is excited to start his 

new endeavors as he pursues a postsecondary education.  Please contact me with any 

questions and let me know if I can provide any additional information.  You can contact 

me at jamie.waddingham@northpolk.org . 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jamie Waddingham 

North Polk Agriculture Instructor and FFA Advisor 

13930 NE 6th Street 

Alleman, Iowa 50007 
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